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30 January 2018 

Resource Co  

144-150 Wingfield Road North,  

Wingfield SA 5013 

 

 

FAO: Bill Hudson 

Operations Manager NSW 

 

Re:  Consultant Advice Note (CAN) – Baler and Wrapper Structure 

Project:  Frank Street, Wetherill Park 

 

Dear Bill, 

This Consultant Advice Note (CAN) has been produced to outline the fire safety issues with respect 

Olsson Fire’s Fire Engineering Report S15332 dated 05/10/2017 and fire sprinkler system 

requirements for the proposed Baler and Wrapper Structure.  

OFR have reviewed the below list of documentation; received on 12/01/2018: 

• Shed1.jpeg 

• YAZ235-01-03 Rev 1 

• BA150078 WD-2201 C1 

• BA150078 WD-2202 C1 

OFR can confirm that the proposed structure has no overall impact on the Fire Engineering Report 

S15332 dated 05/10/2017. In relation to the requirements of the fire sprinkler system. The awning 

has been documented as requiring sprinklers, these will provide coverage at high level. Sprinkler 

protection will be required underneath equipment such as conveyors or the like. Hydrant and Hose 

reel coverage must be provided. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

  

_________________________  

Carl Voss                                        

Managing Director, Australia 

 

P: 1300 736 280       

E: carl@olssonfire.com                                  
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